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1. Google classroom is an online learning classroom, the content on the classroom is 

intended for learning purposes. And thus, any posts from children should be for learning 

purposes only.  

2. Google classroom is monitored by the school, but it is everyone’s responsibility to ensure 

that it is used correctly. If you see something that makes you uncomfortable, then it is 

your duty to report it to your class teacher and the school office.   

3. Children’s email addresses, password and class codes are not to be shared with anyone 

else. If you are having issues accessing Google classroom, please get in contact with the 

school office or with your class teacher via ClassDojo.  

4. It is parental responsibility to ensure consistent access to google classroom, so online 

learning can occur. If you have difficulties providing that consistent access, then please 

get in touch with the school, where we will be happy to help. 

 

Things to remember:  

Your child may be part of more than one classroom, they may have a classroom for 

Maths, a separate classroom for English etc. If you think your child doesn’t have access to 

something, then please get in touch with the class teacher.  

Google classroom stream is like Facebook, in that everyone can see what you have 

posted within the classroom. It’s a constant news feed and at times things can get missed 

on there.  

To ensure that no one misses an announcement, post completed work to the assigned 

assignment.  

 


